
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Government of Canada protects and empowers temporary 

foreign workers in Southwestern Ontario through the MWSP 

December 19th, 2022 – Essex County Civic Centre, 360 Fairview Avenue West, Essex, ON 

Today, Irek Kusmierczyk, Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister of Employment, Workforce 

Development and Disability Inclusion, Carla Qualtrough, announced that the Government of 

Canada is providing over $3.6 million in funding to Workforce WindsorEssex through the Migrant 

Worker Support Program. This is one of several projects being funded through this program to 

help temporary foreign workers learn about and exercise their rights while they are in Canada. 

The TeaMWork: Empowering Migrant Workers in the Essex, Lambton, and Kent Counties project 

will support over 8,000 temporary foreign workers in Windsor-Essex, Chatham-Kent, and Sarnia-

Lambton. The funding will be used to help build the capacity of local organizations that work 

with and support migrant workers through community activities like recreational and 

information sharing events, providing educational materials and other community support 

services. 


